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Glaze It 
Fullerton Heritage has been working with the Fullerton Museum Center on the stained-
glass window facing Pomona Avenue. It will be re-glazed as a way to restore and 
protect the window.   

Add on? 
The owner of a tri-plex in the Brookdale Heights preservation zone, a potential 
significant property, inquired whether Fullerton Heritage would support construction 
of a new unit on the property. Fullerton Heritage is reviewing this. 

Review It 
The Fullerton City Council has decided to eliminate the Design Review Board by 
January 2019. In its place the City will now use a Town Architect to review and make 
recommendations on proposed new construction within designated residential 
preservation zones. 

Significant Property Inventory  
Fullerton Heritage board members met with City Staff in the Planning and Community 
Developments to discuss the proposed revision of the Fullerton Through the Years 
document, the City’s inventory of significant properties that was developed by 
Fullerton Heritage. How the city would review and approve the document and, 
secondly, the need to amend Chapter 15.48 of the City’s code (Landmarks and 
Landmark and Districts, et.al) was discussed. It was a very productive meeting. The 
City indicated these issues would be addressed later in the year. 

Time to Move  
Per a proposed plan by a local builder, two of the four houses that the North Orange 
County Community College District (NOCCD) owns along E. Chapman Avenue will be 
saved and moved to the two lots the NOCCD owns on E. Wilshire and Amerige Avenues. 
In order for approval of the proposed plan by the NOCCC District Board, the District 
needs to be granted a waiver of stated conditions from the state of California. The 
District has sent a letter asking for the waiver from the State, and it is hoping to 
receive approval of the waiver before the first of June 2018. 


